
28. NEW ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARDS CONFERENCE INVERCARGILL
- 10 – 13 MAY 2001

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Barbara Lindsay, Community Secretary

Corporate Plan Output:  3.2.10 Elected Member Representation

The purpose of this report is to confirm the names of members who wish to attend the
New Zealand Community Boards Conference in Invercargill during May 2001.

The holding of the next national Community Board conference was brought to attention
at the 29 March meeting, when the following recommendation was approved:

1. That Community Board members and Councillors put forward names for
attendance at the conference, with confirmation to be decided at the July meeting.

2. That members refer suggested topics for discussion to the Community Advocate
for consideration after the 12 April Deputations meeting.

Recommendation: That the Board finalise which of its members are to attend the
New Zealand Community Board conference in Invercargill in May
2001.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That members confirm their attendance to the Community Advocate

by Friday, 8 September 2000.


